
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

APRIL 16, 1990 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers J. V. Stone 

C. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 
Sally Beals 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 
City Engineer Norbert Hoffman 

Mr. Kenning received the following bids received for the 1990 Street Improvements 
in the City of Centerville: 

TdM Construction Company, Inc., 

John R. Jurgensen Company, 

Republic Asphalt Paving Company, 

R.A. Miller Construction Company, 

L.P. Cavett Company, 

asphalt $167,898.50 
concrete 128,265.00 

asphalt 164,642.00 
concrete 128,895.00 

asphalt 178,995.50 

concrete 131,525.00 

asphalt 163,997.10 

Discussion followed relative the the recommendation of the City Engineer to accept 
the low and best combined bid of John R. Jurgensen. Mr. Kenning pointed out the 
fact that the bid of TdM Construction for concrete and the bid of L.P. Cavett for 
asphalt were the low separate bids received. Mr. Kenning recommended that the 
total amount for 1990 Street Improvements be increased not to exceed $350,000.00. 
Council concurred that the bids submitted by TdM Construction for concrete and 
L.P. Cavett for asphalt be accepted. 

Discussion followed relative to filling the vacancy existing on the Board of 
Architectural Review. Council concurred that Mr. Jim A. Adams be appointed to fill 
this vacancy. Mr. Patrick A. Hansford will be interviewed when another vacancy 
occurs. 

Mr. Kenning outlined long range recreation plans for the City of Centerville. 
He advised that a meeting of Council is needed for Monday, April 23,1990 in order 
to consider legislation to provide necessary finances for recreational projects. 
A special meeting was scheduled for April 23, 1990 to begin at 8:00 P.M. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlin <S 
Clerk of Council 


